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The first meeting of the OCAG was held at the Hilton of Sante Fe and was attended by some 41 people.  The format of the meeting consisted of formal presentations as well as discussions.  Based on these discussions as well as comments and suggestions in the following days, the group will endeavour to achieve the following objectives in the coming year:

1) Establish a webpage on the IOCCG website to deal with algorithm related issues. This webpage will do the following: 

· enable algorithm papers (abstracts of the algorithm paper along with contact information) to be posted.

· update progress and limitations in ocean-colour algorithms. 

· work as a question/answer chat-room regarding algorithms.

· work as a platform for data merging and sharing, as well as algorithm code exchanging and sharing. 

2) Assemble a database (in situ measurements) for algorithm testing and comparison. At the kick-off meeting, 31 people signed up to share their published data with the community. It is also helpful and necessary that, in the future, data used in algorithm papers be posted at the above webpage. 

3) Assemble a synthesised database for algorithm testing and comparison. 

4) Prepare a report about recent developments and progress in ocean-colour algorithms. This report will be published by the IOCCG. 

Please note that the purpose of this Algorithm Working Group is to provide a forum to publicise information and to exchange ideas and discuss algorithm related issues, as well as to enhance communications. There is no big funding to support for many of the proposed activities, so much of the work will be voluntary. However, if we can achieve the above, it will be a great contribution to the ocean-colour community.

